
New! Tree Approval Process Starting 
Point Is Modified, Making It Easier for 
Property Owners
In response to concerns raised at BHA’s Annual Meeting on January 26, 2018, BHA is working with the 
Village of BHI to streamline the tree approval process. This newly modified approval process regarding 
tree removal and trimming eliminates confusion. 

Property owners can start the process with one simple phone call or email to Karen Mosteller, BHA’s  
ARC Coordinator (910-457-4676, ext. 22 or Karen@BaldHeadAssociation.com).

The previous approval process required property owners to contact both Karen Mosteller and Stephen 
Boyett, Village of BHI Development Services Director, for separate approvals. Though there are still 
approval processes for both organizations traveling parallel, the change is that to start the approval 
process, property owners need only to contact Karen.

This approval process is for all properties EXCEPT those located in the Harbour or Middle Island.
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